
 
May 10, 2024 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 
 

I write to request community project funding for the City of Glenn Heights Citywide 
Infiltration and Inflow Study Project in Fiscal Year 2025.  The entity to receive funding for 
this project is the City of Glenn Heights, TX and the location is at 1938 S. Hampton Road, 
Glenn Heights, TX 75154. The project location would occur across the entire City of Glenn 
Heights. The funding would be used to fund a citywide infiltration and inflow study to identify 
specific areas that need capital improvements within the wastewater collection system. This is a 
valuable use of taxpayer dollars because it will allow the City of Glenn Heights to identify and 
narrow the scope of where the city should direct its resources to replace/repair damaged sewer 
lines within the community and move forward with capital improvements within the wastewater 
collection system. By replacing or repairing sewer lines that are pervious to ground/rainwater 
infiltrating the system, the City of Glenn Heights will also able to improve the quality of clean 
water while simultaneously lowering the costs it currently pays for wastewater treatment, thereby 
decreasing costs on residents’ utility bills. 

 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized 

by Section 1452 of the Safe Drinking Water Act, 42 U.S.C. 300j-12. 
 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 
immediate family. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Jasmine Crockett 
Member of Congress 

The Honorable Tom Cole 
Chair 
House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, D.C. 20515 


